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Caroline O'Neill
M

From: Mureen Hunt

Sent: 01 April 2017 15:13

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Rail crossing at Newmarket Suffolk
Dear Sirs,

It is imperative that the crossing in Newmarket stay open.

I have used it for the last 8 years and

I and others have always and obviously looked to check for trains on the track.
This crossing has not seen an accident caused by inattentive people.

In fact it is far safer than the road where children are unsupervised

or beyond an accompanying adult's attention.

Yours,

Ms M Hunt
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